
 

 

PRESS RELEASE:  
CANCELLED Wimbledon Quiz Your Candidates Event (25th May) 
Mitcham & Morden and Wimbledon Hustings will not be rescheduled 
 
Date: 24/05/2017 
 
Due to the tragic events in Manchester, the General Election hustings set to 
take place at The Holy Trinity Church in Wimbledon from 11:30am on 25th 
May 2017 will be cancelled. 

The hustings was due to be attended by Carl Quilliam (Liberal Democrat) and 
Imran Uddin (Labour).  

Both the Mitcham & Morden hustings and Wimbledon hustings will not be 
rescheduled. Both events have been cancelled and will no longer take place.  

However, we will be sending five key questions to the candidates we had 
invited and their responses will be published ahead of the election on our 
website http://www.mertoncil.org.uk/getting-involved/hustings-general-
election-20/ .  

Our thoughts go out to everyone at this difficult time.  

 

For more information contact:   
Lyla Adwan-Kamara 
Email: lyla@mertoncil.org.uk   

Telephone: 07449362233  
www.mertoncil.org.uk 
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